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West Midlands family carer network
and 

 Foundation for People with Learning Disabilities

Booking form
Family carer “Thinking Ahead” workshop

Friday 28 March 2014 

10.30 – 2.30 with buffet lunch provided
Wragge and Co, 55 Colmore Row, Birmingham B3 2AS
Places are limited, so please book early to ensure a place
I am a family carer of a person with a learning disability.  
Please book me a place at the above event.

	My name 
	

	My email address

	

	My phone number
	


Special requirements:

Please complete and email this form to  info@e4c.co.uk 
or by post to:

e4c Thinking Ahead workshop

 Fulford House, 

Long Lane, 

Fulford, 

Staffs, ST11 9QS
Booking forms to be returned by Friday 14 March 2014 

We will confirm if you have a place by Friday 21 March 2014
